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NEWS 

CSPA 

The very rainy fire work event managed to raise just over Ã700, which is wonderful. Huge thanks again to all 
involved and those who attended. Jemima and Paul are up for another year, so put Saturday November 5th in 
your diaries for our fantastic display!!! 

 
Creating Christmas at school is on Wednesday December 2nd, so if you are DBS checked get ready for the 
glitter fest and put your names down to help make the school decorations with your childôs class. 

School shopping bags, selling out fast so get your orders in, you can pick up a form from outside the office if 
you have mislaid the one sent in your book bag. 

 

Club 100ðThe winner for October was Sophy Miller Edge 

School DiscoðTuesday 8th December KS1 6.00pm ð7.15pm tickets Ã4.00, KS2 7.30pmð9.00pm tickets Ã5. 

 

!ƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ 

ƭƻƻƪŜŘ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ        

ƴƻƴ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ Řŀȅ ŀƴŘ ŎǊŀȊȅ 

ƘŀƛǊΦ ²Ŝ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ϻмутΦул 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Lƴ bŜŜŘ 
Christmas Lunch  

We will be having our Christmas lunch  on Mon-

day 14th of December and this can be booked on 

ParentPay by Monday 7th of  December 

First of all, a huge thank you to the CPSA for organising a wonderful fireworks night and to everyone 

who came and supported the event.  

Thank you to everyone that dressed up, created colourful and crazy hair styles to support  children in 

need.  In this news letter we have detailed the events that are happening at Culworth Academy over 

the next few weeks as we hurtle towards the busy festive season. 

If you have any suggestion or questions please do not hesitate to come and see me. 

Thank you for your continued support.  
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tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ 

ƳǳǎƛŎ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎΦ ²Ŝ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ  

ŦƻǊ .ǊŀǎǎΣ ²ƻƻŘǿƛƴŘ ŀƴŘ ±ƛƻƭƛƴΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǊŜ ǳƴǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ƻƴ 
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